
Gdf Suez SNB makes good progress, final 
negotiations 7 April ?

The SNB considered the propoals made by management to its earlier text. There 
are a number of important issues which are outstanding such as a precise definition 
of consultation, the number of members in the EWC and the resources for the EWC 
to do its work. The next meeting will take place 7 April with management and could 
lead to a final result. The meeting took place 1-2 April 2009, Paris The EPSU Deputy 
General Secretary participated in the meeting and assists the SNB.

For more informatiun contact the member of the SNB from your country or the EPSU 
Secretariat.
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